
ANNOUNCEMENT TO TOWN OF SALEM ELECTORS 

FEBRUARY 16, 2010 SPRING PRIMARY ELECTION 

 

The voting instructions on ballots for Town of Salem Board 

Supervisors originally stated that voters may vote for not more 
than four candidates.  Under state law, voters may vote for not 

more than two candidates.  By order of the State of Wisconsin 

Government Accountability Board, the official ballots have been 
revised to include corrected instructions.   

 

Please remember to vote for not more than two candidates. 
 

 

      Cindi Ernest 
      Town of Salem Clerk 

 

       
 

 

 
 
 

 


